
Notices for Sunday 22
nd

 May 2016 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 

TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 

RESEARCH – There will be a meeting in the hall over coffee TODAY for all those interested in 
taking part in the St Peter’s Research Project. 
 

CHRISTIAN AID WEEK 2016 – Please return the donation envelope given out last Sunday or put 
it through the Vicarage letterbox. Spare envelopes are available at the back of the church. 
 

EALING FOODBANK - Thanks to those of you who bought in what was especially requested from 
the Foodbank last month. This month they are particularly low on milk (UHT & dried), long life fruit 
juice, instant coffee, sweet biscuits, savoury biscuits, cook in sauce (jars) and hair shampoo (not 
conditioner). If you can help by bringing in a any of the above, I know they would be most grateful!   

 

THIS WEEK 
 
PILGRIM COURSE continues in the church hall, Monday 23rd May, 7.45pm. Module three is 
'The Commandments: How do Christians behave?'  
 

EALING DEANERY SYNOD with Archdeacon's Visitation and swearing in of Church Wardens 
8.00pm at St Thomas', Hanwell, Tuesday 24th May. 
 

PCC MEETING - Wednesday 25th May, 8.00pm for 8.15pm. Please come to the 7.30pm mass if 
you can, to pray for this new session of the PCC. 
 

MISSION TEAM MEETING – Thursday 26th May at 9.30am, meeting at the home of Madeleine 
Morse. 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI 
Thursday 26th May, 

8.00pm 
Celebration Eucharist and  

Procession of the Blessed Sacrament. 
 

 
CHOIR PRACTICE – Friday 27th May, 6.00pm. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
BEST FEET FORWARD - Sunday, 29th May - CRANE PARK CIRCULAR 1:45 pm start from 
Church car park - Leaders: Trevor & Christine Bates. An easy circular walk of around three miles 
on mostly flat and tarmac paths along the Crane River including a coffee break half way and a visit 
to the London Wildlife Trust Reserve on Crane Park Island and, hopefully, a chance to climb the 80 
foot Shot Tower (optional).  Meeting at St Peter's car park for car pool at 1.45 pm and returning by 
5-5.30 pm.  Please let Trevor & Christine know if you are coming and can offer seats in your car, or 
alternatively if you will require a lift – by Wednesday, May 26 
 



PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 5th June, 9.15am. 
 

BOOK SALE - We are having a big Book Sale on Saturday 11th June, to clear out the substantial 
stock of books currently stored in the choir vestry. Proceeds will go to St. Peter’s Church heritage 
Project. We need your help – with preparation on 10th (evening), and to sell the books on the 
Saturday from 10am to 1pm. Please contact Margaret Joachim to help with this. (Please note – on 
this occasion we definitely don’t need any more books!) 
 

HARVEST FAYRE PLANNING MEETING after the service on Sunday 12th June in the Lady 
Chapel for all stallholders and helpers. Please speak to Susan Peatfield or email 
sjpeatfield@aol.com if you would like to know more about being involved in our Harvest Fayre 
this year, which is being held on Saturday 1st October. Please make sure it is in your diaries!  
 

ST BARNABAS CHURCH CENTENTARY FESTIVAL – Sunday 12th June, all welcome. See 
notice board for further details. 
 

AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP – The next meeting will be Wednesday 15th June, 
8.15pm, in the Vicarage.  
 

FINANCE & STEWARDSHIP TEAM MEETING – Thursday 16th June, 7.30pm, venue to be 
confirmed. 
 

JAZZ ON THE BROADWAY - Saturday, 18th June 2016 from 7:00pm to 10:00pm at Church of 
Christ the Saviour, New Broadway, W5 2XA. Tickets £12 at the door. 
 

PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 19th June, 9.15am. 
 
PETERTIDE – Sunday 26th June, 10.00am, Parish Festival Mass, followed by lunch and an 
organ recital at 1.00pm by Paul Ayres. 
 
ST PETER’S DAY MASS – Wednesday 29th June, 7.30pm, followed by drinks in the Vicarage 
garden. 
 
PARISH RETREAT TO DOUAI ABBEY, Friday 22nd July – Sunday 24th July 2016. Please see 
pamphlet on the information table at the back of the church for further details. 
 
THE PARISH RETREAT TO ROME AND ASSISI, 3-10 May 2017, booking forms now available 

 


